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Fires Fuel Opportunities to Serve

Wow, what an inferno life is right now with the 
physical and spiritual environment of the world!

That’s not to say that it’s just a spiritual fire many 
are experiencing right now, but many have been 
battling the effects of real physical fires too. 

Thinking of our old home in Oregon and how the 
state has experienced so much fire, we lift all those 
in prayer who have been affected. Lives have been 
changed, sadly some have been lost. Through the 

devastation lives have been touched with God’s love 
as the fires brought opportunities for God to work.  

When fires destroyed dwellings the Oregon 
Gladstone Conference opened up the campgrounds 
(used for camp meeting) to those displaced from the 
fires. They gave hope to the community and even 
served the people with food, comfort, and the love 
of Jesus.

Disaster and hard times can bring about amazing 
opportunities to share Jesus’ love. Sometimes we 
unwittingly create disaster by not carefully watching 



the underbrush in our lives and managing it to keep 
it tidy. There may be responsibilities we decide we 
don’t have time for which can burst into an inferno 
when ignored for too long.  

Kyle knows well the importance of careful attention 
to details. In unexpected ways, he shares the love 
and character of Jesus in caring for the aircraft that 
serve so many. He cares for the planes in our flight 
school partnership at Chris Adams Flight Academy 
(CAFA). If AWA planes aren’t kept in proper working 
order, there is potential for trouble for those flying. 
Kyle tends to our aircraft here at HQ to maintain fleet 
integrity so that, when needed, we can fly successful 
angel flights. 

Recently we have been blessed to complete two 
flights to help out people with needs that could not 
be met through ground travel. A tiny boy and his 
grandma needed to fly from Wisconsin to North 
Carolina. Walter has stage 4 neuroblastoma cancer. 
He needed to travel to Charlotte for treatment. We 
also helped an elderly man travel from another 
state to come here to North Carolina to live with his 
daughter. We praise God that we could help out with 
both flights.

God’s Kingdom is our heading - and together with 
you, we can finish the work as we join forces to fight 
spiritual fires.  Let’s put our resources, talents and 
time together and finish the work hand in hand!  Your 

prayers and financial support are vitally important. It 
makes it possible to ensure the safety of AWA planes 
and the ability to perform invaluable angel flights.

Thank you for your generosity!

Until next month!

The Stevenson Family
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